






NOTE ON SOIL RESOURCES FOR SILVER LANE, RISLEY 

Introduction 

Following the Agricultural Land Classification survey of the site 
a soil resource map has been compiled from information collected. 
Soil texture and depth data ^ere' ' collected on 100 metre grid 
augering with a hand held auger to 100 cm, where possible. 
Several soil pits were dug to obtain further detail on physical 
characteristics such as structure. 

The soil resource map identifies soils of a similar texture and 
places them into units, thus reflecting the differences in 
stripping, handling and soil storage requirements. A total of 6 
units are identified, including the recently restored area. 

Unit 1 

This covers much of the site where soils have a medium clay loam 
texture overlying clay. The topsoil typically has a medium clay 
loam texture to 27 cm with a moderately well developed fine sub-
angular blocky structure. Below 2 7 cm clay, extending to at least 
100 cm, is present and in places there are pockets of sand too. 
This subsoil is gleyed with abundant mottling, forms a slowly 
permeable layer and has a well-developed coarse prismatic 
structure. Plant roots are abundant in the topsoil and the 
occasional stone is present. 

Unit 2 

The topsoil has a medium clay loam texture overlying an upper 
subsoil typically of a sandy clay loam or occasionally heavy clay 
loam texture, with clay present at depths of between 35 and 80 cm. 
The soil pit showed a topsoil texture of medium clay loam 
extending to 30 cm with a moderately well developed fine sub-
angular blocky structure overlying a sandy loam to 50 cm with a 
similar structure. The lower subsoil texture of clay is gleyed, 
forms a slowly permeable layer and has a well developed coarse 
prismatic structure. Occasional small rounded stones are present 
within the topsoil and roots are abundant here becoming fewer with 
depth. Within this unit there is variation in the upper subsoil 
with heavy clay loam and sandy clay loam textures present. 

Unit 3 

This unit is found at the north eastern corner of the site where 
organic heavy clay loam soils overlie clay. The topsoil has a 
varying depth between 29 and 35 cm and has a well developed medium 
sub-angular blocky structure. Within the clay subsoil there are 
sandy pockets present, and typically it is gleyed and forms a 
slowly permeable layer with a weakly developed coarse prismatic 
structure. The porosity is low and occasional small stones are 
present between 35 cm. Plant roots are abundant in the top 35 cm 
becoming common below this depth. 
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Unit 4 

This is found close to the eastern boundary of the site where the 
topsoil has a sandy peat texture overlying clay loam or 
occasionally sand between 40 and 55 cm and then on to clay. 
Typically the topsoil has a strongly developed fine angular blocky 
structure overlying an upper subsoil of sand with a single grain 
structure between 4 3 and 48 cm and then on to clay with a massive 
structure and abundant mottling. Little or no stone is present 
throughout the soil and plant roots are common in the topsoil 
becoming fewer below 4 3 cm. 

Unit 5 

To the south of the Old Abbey Farm an area of heavy clay loam and 
clay topsoil is identified. Typically the heavy clay loam topsoil 
overlies mottled clay by 2 5 cm. No soil pit was dug for this 
unit. 

Unit 6 

The recently restored area is identified as a separate unit. The 
topsoil has a medium clay loam texture to 27 cm overlying heavy 
clay loam and on to clay by 44 cm. The topsoil has a moderately 
developed medium prismatic structure overlying a heavy clay loam 
with a we 11-developed medium sub-angular blocky structure and has 
low porosity. The lower subsoil, clay, has a massive structure 
with coal fragments present and low porosity. Little stone is 
present in the profile and plant roots are common in the topsoil. 
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